Dear Sir,

I herein certify that the manuscript titled International recognition of the
Ilizarov techniques for bone reconstruction. An update of current
practice and research (dedicated to the 100th birthday of Prof. G. A.
Ilizarov) has not been edited for the English language by a native English-
speaking medical editor.

It was proof-read and corrected by Tatiana Malkova, one of the authors,
who is certified in the advanced knowledge of the English language and
her papers were accepted by several international journals.

The text will be further improved if the manuscript’s English language
does not suit.
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